
 

 
3/26/20 Update from the Library Director on COVID-19 

 

It is “business as usual” or library business as we know it for now. With the doors closed, we are 

still providing library services through our online resources. There are so many ways that you 

can use the library without stepping inside. If you are not already familiar with the SDL 

resources, this is a good time to explore our website: https://www.salinelibrary.org/ 

 

We hope you are making use of and enjoying all the wonderful digital resources available to you 

through Saline District Library. Some of these resources do require a library card, so if you need 

a new card, you can apply online here: https://www.salinelibrary.org/get-a-card/ 

 

If you have other questions or concerns, you may contact library staff through our website: 

https://www.salinelibrary.org/contact-us/ 

 

You can also follow Saline District Library on Facebook to get some good tips on what’s 

happening, such as chats with authors, activities for kids, and more.    

 

Our expected reopen date is still April 14th, but this could change depending on directives from 

the state. We look forward to seeing you at the library in a healthier time! 

 

 

Thank you for your understanding and assistance in keeping our community safe. 

 

Mary Ellen Mulcrone, Library Director 
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